
 

10 March 2015 

 

 

RE: KS2 to KS3 TRANSITION INFORMATION EVENING 26 MARCHRE: KS2 to KS3 TRANSITION INFORMATION EVENING 26 MARCHRE: KS2 to KS3 TRANSITION INFORMATION EVENING 26 MARCHRE: KS2 to KS3 TRANSITION INFORMATION EVENING 26 MARCH    

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I am writing to warmly invite you to the above event which will be held on Thursday 26 

March from 6:30pm in the secondary school.  This marks the beginning of the transition 

process from Key Stage 2 to Key Stage 3.  Our aim is to give you and your child an insight 

into the curriculum and student life at Key Stage 3. 

 

There will be a short presentation in the Auditorium at 7:00pm.  Our Year 7 pupils will be 

talking about their experiences this year and you will hear many useful tips and ideas 

from them on making the transition a smooth process.   We will also provide you with a 

brief outline of the curriculum that we offer and the opportunities beyond the classroom. 

 

Our subject specialists will be available to meet with you after the presentation and they 

will be able to answer any questions you may have.    

 

I hope to see as many of you as possible at the evening.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Andrew Lancaster 

Head of Key Stage 3 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 


